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Drake University students, faculty, and staff can

now receive online access to the New York

Times through its web site via a subscription
paid for by Cowles Library. For initial signup,

you must be on the Drake campus, but after that,

you can access the NY Times anywhere! Details

are at this helpful site:

http://researchguides.drake.edu/nyt

Cowles Library has listened to the students of
Drake University and taken the step of
eliminating “overdue fines” for most library
materials.   All the details are here.

Faster! We added 12 high-spped HP Mini

Access & Security

We're continuing our efforts to get the

front doors all on the new access system.

Until then, all three doors are open

between 8 a.m. and 8 p.m.

We've added a security presence in the

building at night for a safer campus.
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computers to the computer lab.

Remember that Drake's faculty librarians are here to help with all aspects of research -- building
dynamite search strategies, finding the best sources, citing sources properly and so much more --
via web, text message, chat, and in-person appointments. Libraryhelp.drake.edu is the place to go!
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